
 

 
 
The perennial issue of parking problems outside Schools is an ongoing subject for 
the Traffic & Safety service area. This problem may increase as businesses close 
their car parks to avoid the Workplace Parking Levy and staff park on the street to 
avoid any parking charges. 
 
This is a constant source of complaint from citizens who voice their frustrations about 
the difficulties of congestion, safety, access and egress to their properties, caused by 
displacement or parents who pick up and drop off their children. 
 
The Traffic & Safety service area incorporates Traffic Management and Road Safety 
who are their to help alleviate this issue by providing help, advice and support with 
the following concerns 
 
 The Workplace Parking Levy & Parking Displacement 
 School Travel Plans  
 Parking Across a Dropped Crossing 
 Parking on the Zig Zags 
 Road Safety Education 

 
There is not “one solution” to eradicate this problem as many measures are required 
to change the car culture. 
 
If displaced parking is causing a problem with how your school operates i.e. 
deliveries,  or neighbours have raised the problem with your school please contact: 
 
Sue Thorpe 
Senior Officer- Traffic Management 
Tel: 0115 8765269 
e-mail: traffic.management@nottinghamcity.gov.uk. 
 
Alternatively the school may wish to pass these details to their neighbours so that 
they make the contact directly. 
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